
Submitter: Carver Oblander 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB684 

Dear Chair Pham, Vice-Chair Anderson, and Committee Members, 

 

My name is Carver Akiteru Oblander and I live in Portland. As I think we are all 

aware, Oregon is in the midst of an extreme housing crisis, in large part due to a 

shortage of housing that new construction has not been able to keep up with. I think 

that anything that can help alleviate this sluggish pace, especially for affordable 

housing units, aught to be considered. 

 

This bill is an opportunity to address one of the major challenges holding projects 

with affordable housing back. I hope you will give it strong consideration and I urge 

your support. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


